
Holland Amateur Radio Club General Membership Meeting 

 

Minutes of Holland Amateur Radio Club General Membership Meeting 

 

February 11, 2013 

 

The meeting started a 7:00 PM by Ike, K8EMU 

Introductions were made and welcome to Jeff, KD8THX 

 

Motion made to accept the minutes of January 11 meeting, as posted on the Club web 

site. Accepted and approved. 

 

Treasurers report of $5292.53 in the general fund and $166.76 in the membership 

account.  Accepted and approved. 

 

Announcements: 

 

HARC membership cards on table for recent renewals. 

Jan Veen, WB8VVF  as a silent key. 

Paul, K8PD has a number of DC power cords for anyone needing one. 

 

New business: 

 

January VHF contest.  No report 

Skywarn training class to be held in Grandville Middle School, 7:00 PM February 21, 

registration required. 

‘Ham-License-in-a-Day’ class to be held March 9  at the Holland Red Cross building, 

James Street.   Noted posting in Holland Sentinel. 

 

Business meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM. 

 

The program was cancelled due to slippery road conditions.   

Thirteen members attended the meeting.  

 

Submitted;                 Ike De Witt   K8EMU, President 

 

 

 


